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4th October 2022 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Arena Academy are pleased to extend a fantastic opportunity to selected students in 
taking part in the Echo Eternal project for 2022, which aims to honour those involved 
in the Holocaust. This academic year will see 12 Year 9 students work with 
photographer Kate Green to create an 'echo' using the testimony of a Holocaust 
survivor, which has kindly been gifted to the school.  
 
I’m excited to let you know that your child has been selected to take part. Having 
worked on projects like this in the past, I know that this is a unique experience which 
will live long in the memory of our students. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Skidmore 
Teacher of Humanities and Psychology 
 
 


